NEWTON CITY SCHOOLS NEWTON, KANSAS

JOHN B. HEFFELFINGER SUPERINTENDENT

February 6, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We happened to see this week a semester report card that was sent to one of our former students, Herbert Hartman, who I understand, as a senior, is now completing his major in physical education.

As superintendent of the school from which Herbert was graduated, we want to express our appreciation to your department in taking an interest in the boy. It is sum and substance to us that Herbert made an "A" under your instruction.

We have full confidence in this young man and his integrity as a possible teacher. We shall be glad to answer fully any inquiry you may have regarding his high school background. He deserves a good position and if we can assist you in any way in helping him secure this by giving adequate data of his high school course and later as we know him, we shall be glad to furnish it.

Sincerely,

HEFFELFINGE

JBH: ZR